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V. 

PRESS RELEASE FROM COMMUNITY WELFARE MINISTER, MR. KING. 

MURRAY BRIDGE SOCIAL WORKERS. 18.7.72 

Two more social workers are being sought by the Community 

•Welfare Department at Murray Bridge, the Community Welfare 

Minister, Mr. King, said today. 

This is part of the expansion of the Department's services 

in country areas and the extension of operations under the 

new Community Welfare Act. 

The posts have been advertised in the Murray Bridge press 

to encourage enyone living in the area who has social work 

qualifications to consider taking up the job. 

The Department has recently based both regional and district 

headquarters at Murray Bridge, staffed by four people 

servicing an area from Strathalbyn to Bordertown. 

Mr. King said the new social workers were needed to increase 

the Department's counselling and support services for families 

in difficulty and need. 

They would also provide services for residents at the Point 

McLeay Aboriginal Mission. 
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